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The county fairground is a wonderful community resource, but it needs more funding. 

The Clackamas County fairgrounds has degraded significantly over the past few 

years, such as through loss of the main livestock barn and the large tent that 

temporarily replaced it. In addition to supporting the activities that have historically 

occurred at the fairground, this funding will become more critical as climate change 

progresses, such as when our local farms are forced to evacuate their livestock from 

wildfire and need somewhere to go.  


